
Well Green Nursery Autumn 2 2015
Welcome back! We hope you have all had a great holiday. Our new focus this half term is ‘What Shapes, Patterns and Colours Can I See?’ We will be......
	Personal, Social and Emotional Development
	· Putting on and taking off coats, aprons and dressing up clothes independently
· Taking turns and sharing when using nursery equipment
· Joining in with class and group discussions and listening to others

	Communication and Language
	· Listening to stories and talking about what happened 
· Learning new vocabulary linking to our topic
· Taking part in role-play using puppets and props

· Practising mark making skills with pens, pencils and chalks

	Physical Development
	· Exploring different ways of travelling 

· Practising using writing equipment to draw, trace and copy 

· Taking off and putting on own shoes and socks during hall sessions

	Literacy 
	· Making marks and writing letters from our names correctly
· Using words such as ‘character’, ‘front cover’, ‘page’ and ‘word’ when sharing books with an adult

	Understanding the World
	· Recognising and naming each different colour 
· Using a range of materials to create our own images and models

· Observing and discussing colours and changes outside
· Talking about different celebrations at this time of year

	Mathematics 
	· Singing number songs and rhymes

· Talking about what we make describing shape, size and colours

· Counting groups of objects, giving one number name to each object

· Counting each number in order and recognising any errors

	Expressive arts and Design
	· Printing with a range of different materials

· Making pictures and models using ‘junk resources’
· Singing a range of familiar songs and nursery rhymes


During this half term we will also be:
· Inviting you to join us to share in a range of PSE activities with your child

· Rehearsing for our Early Years Foundation Stage Christmas performance, to which you are all invited 
Could we please ask that your child wears suitable, manageable clothing and footwear each day (no toggles, laces or difficult buckles or belts please!) This is in readiness for our hall sessions when we will be asking the children to take off and put on their own shoes, socks/ tights for the session. We are encouraging the children to be as independent with their own clothing as possible to maximise our teaching time.
Could we kindly ask that your child has a full change of clothes to be kept on their peg in nursery every day. If your child brings gloves, we would greatly appreciate it if they could be attached to a string going through your child’s coat sleeves, this will really save time and upset looking for lost items each day! 
PLEASE ENSURE EVERYTHING IS NAMED- THANK YOU.
Thank you in anticipation of your support and co-operation. The Nursery Staff.
Well Green Primary School











